

MINTHIS GOLF CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD ON THURSDAY 12TH APRIL 2018

Present:	Brian Hamilton (BH)	Captain
	Graeme Nichol (GN)	Vice Captain/Competitions
	Carol Powell (CP)	Secretary
	Bev Mitchell (BM)	Treasurer
	Roy Peach (RP)	Greens
	Colin du Cann-Crowther (CduCC)	Committee
	Di Worth (DW)	Committee
	David McKibben (DM)	Head Professional
	Chris Furneaux (CF)	Head Greenskeeper

1 Apologies:

There were no apologies received.

2 Previous Minutes:

The Minutes of the previous meeting held on Friday, 16th March 2018 were read and approved.

3 Matters Arising:

- (BH) has discussed the ongoing food issue with Natalie Birjukova. Given that there has been a change in Chef, together with the positive feedback after the Meet & Greet evening, another review will be carried out following the Interclub match.
- (CF) advised that the safety issue regarding the access to the Ladies 14th tee box is mainly during the winter months. (CF) will consider a temporary walkway before next winter.
- R & A Rules 2019: (DM) confirmed that these rules are not in play at the moment. Prior to their commencement, rules evenings will be organised to clarify.
- The hosting of the website onto a new server is to be discussed with Pafilia (Alvin) and Neil Storer.
- (BH) still to discuss the out of date Captains Boards with Stelios Patsalides

4 Committee Matters:

(BM) confirmed that the signatories have now been updated on the Bank Mandate.

5 Competitions:

- The Admin Sheet for June Competitions has been reviewed and (GN) will place on the website and place entry sheets in the folder.
- (CduCC) confirmed that Terry Spiby will be sponsoring a “Super 70th” Birthday “Florida Step a Side Scramble” which will be held on 24/10. This replaces the NORDIC v RoW match which has been cancelled.
- Once the final players have been allocated for the Interclub matches a sheet will be placed on the board with all details. It was decided that Yellow and Red tees would be used in all home matches. A date of 18/5 has been provisionally agreed for the home match against Korineum and 1/9 as a provisional date for the away match, with a practice day on 31/8.
- The changes that need to take place due to the new temporary course in respect of the Fun Competitions will be resolved by (GN) & Neil Storer.
- The Yellow, White, Red competition has been reviewed and agreed that the order will be changed. It will now be Red, Yellow, White, a joint competition with the ladies off their Blue tee playing handicaps.
- The use of buggies in Knock Out Competitions was reviewed and it was agreed there would be no change at the moment, therefore buggies are allowed to be used. This policy may be reviewed next year.
- Overcrowding the course with compressed tee times was discussed at length and passed onto management to review.
- Slow Play is being monitored, with consideration into whether slow play penalties should be implemented in the future.

6 Social Events:

- It was confirmed that the Mini Golf date will be changed from 14/6 to 21/6 due to clashing with an Interclub Match.
- (BH) has viewed various venues for the Annual Dinner Dance. Various options concerning this event and the Summer BBQ were discussed and once there are more details, a survey will go out to members for their thoughts.
- (RP) to confirm details regarding the Sponsors dinner at Palia ilektriki. Date to be confirmed shortly.

7 Golf Course Matters:

- (DM)/(CF) are dealing with clearer signage in respect of the direction to the mens 13th tee box and walk way/buggy path from the 3rd green to the 4th tee box.
- (DM) confirmed that due to grass cutting and fairway/hole maintenance, the current driving range will not open until 0830 hrs on a Tuesday & Friday.
- New “out of bound” stakes are being painted and (DM)/(CF) are dealing with reviewing the post positioning on the 5th, 7th & 10th holes.
- (CF) advised that he would ensure that if the bunkers are being worked on, GUR signs will be placed in the bunkers and made more visible.
- The well worn area in front of the 8th tee box was discussed and (CF) will review.

8 Financial Matters:

- (BM) presented the Monthly Accounts which were reviewed and approved.

9 A.O.B.:

- Quarterly Handicap Review: (DM) to review and advise.

There being no other business the Meeting closed at 2.50 pm.

The date of the next Meeting is Monday 7th May 2018 at 1.00pm.